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Issued by: ARCUS S.A. 
Issued on: 21 March 2016 
 
 
Subject: Change of trading system at WSE  
 
 
Current report no 6/2016 
 

Legal basis: Other regulations 

 
 
Report content: 
 

The Management Board of ARCUS S.A. (hereinafter ‘the Company’) hereby informs reputable 

investors and shareholders of the Company, that in accordance with current report No 5/2016 of 21 

March 2016 confirming the participation of the Company in the Liquidity Support Programme, as of 

the day of entering the aforementioned Programme the shares of the company are no longer 

classified to the Lower Liquidity Zone while the change of trading system (from single-price quotation 

to continuous trading system) arising from that fact, came into force as of trading session on 24 March 

2016. The results of the quarterly verification of the liquidity of shares of companies listed on WSE 

have been published today in the WSE Communique.   
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